
11 April 2021 

Public Notice 

Under the provisions of the Code of Virginia, the following notice is hereby given: 

Date:  15 April 2021 

Time:  1000 to 1030 

Location:  Virginia Military Institute (VTC Meeting) 

The VMI Board of Visitors will hold a public meeting on Thursday, 15 April 2021 beginning at 

10:00 a.m. via video teleconference at the Virginia Military Institute in Lexington, Virginia.  

The board will meet for the purpose of notifying the public of their intent to vote on the selection 

of the next Superintendent of the Institute. The meeting will be streamed on the BOV Upcoming 
Meetings page - https://www.vmi.edu/about/governance/board-of-visitors/upcoming-meetings/.

The Board of Visitors will receive public comments only on matters pertaining to the meeting 

between 10:00 a.m. to 10:15 a.m., 15 April 2021.  Individuals must pre-register and will need to 

provide the following information via email: name, email, phone number, VMI affiliation, (e.g. 

cadet, faculty member, employee, alumni, parent, or member of the public), and request for any 

reasonable accommodations.  The deadline for pre-registration is 4:30 p.m., Wednesday, 14 

April 2021.  Please note in the subject line that you are registering to speak during the public 

comment.  Registration requests should be sent to Lt Col Sean Harrington at 

harringtonsp@vmi.edu.  You may also call (540) 464-7132 with any questions.  

Should you have any interruption with the video broadcast of the meeting, please contact the 

VMI Communications and Marketing office at (540) 464-7207.  Speakers will proceed in the 

order of pre-registration and should be entered into the meeting at 10:00 a.m. to facilitate 

meeting operations.  Speakers will be limited to three (3) minutes apiece.  Every effort will be 

made to accommodate all speakers within the time constraints of the meeting. 
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